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Date   Change(s)   
July 7, 2021 This document will no longer be maintained and has been archived. For guidance about 

multi-bed ward rooms and inpatient placement in hospitals, please see refer to your 
organization’s policy. The Ontario Health (Toronto) COVID-19 Hospital Operations Table 
has also developed guidance on this topic.  
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